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Hello Sebastopol City Council,

Please vote against the proposal to install “smart” water meters.  This will cause an unnecessary cost increase, an
increase in environmentally harmful electronic waste, and expose Sebastopol’s residents to more EMFs, the
potential risks of which are still unknown.   Please keep our current water meters.

Thank you,
Heather O’Hara
Sebastopol Resident and Voter

mailto:heather@oak.homeunix.org
mailto:citycouncil@cityofsebastopol.org

